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If you have a child enrolled at NBES, you are automatically part of our PAC. You are welcome
at all PAC meetings, where you can voice your opinion and vote. You are encouraged to get
involved in PAC activities and events. The next PAC meeting will be held in person at NBES on
Wednesday, January 8th at 8:30 am

Upcoming Fundraisers

« November 13 to December 17 - NBES 50/50 Cash Raffle
o The 50/50 raffle is currently at a $1,050 jackpot, with the winner taking home $575! It's a
simple way to support our school while also getting a chance to win a great cash prize.
Don't miss out—enter today!
o Ticket prices are 1for $10, 3 for $20, 5 for $50 and 20 for $100
o Half of the proceeds will go to the winner, and the other half will support school
programs. The drawing will be on Tuesday, December 17th, during the NBES Winter
Concert. Please buy tickets online by visiting our Rafflebox Website. It's quick, easy, and
every ticket purchased helps make a difference!
December 17 - NBES Christmas Concert Couch Raffle
o Want to enjoy the NBES Christmas Concert on December 17th from the best seat in the
house? Purchase a raffle ticket at the front doors of NBES Hall on the day of the concert
for a chance to win a cozy front-row couch!
o Ticket prices are $1for 1 ticket, $2 for 3 tickets, $5 for 10 tickets (Cash only)
o All proceeds benefit the NBES Music Program
December 18 - Christmas Market
o If possible please send your child to school with a loonie or two ($1-$2) on Wednesday
December 18th. They will have the opportunity to purchase a surprise gift for someone
and have it wrapped.
January 8 - No Sort Bottle Drive
o Save your bottles over the winter break and drop off your empty bottles in a clear bag
at the NBES bus loop anytime between 7:30 AM and 4:00 PM
o We are looking for parent volunteers to help sort the bottles on Sunday, January 12th
February 19 - Staff Appreciation Potluck
o Let's show our appreciation for the amazing faculty who do so much for our kids! If
you'd like to participate, please bring one of your favourite appetizers, salads, or finger
foods to the staff room on the morning of Wednesday, February 18th. We'll take care of
the rest! Your contribution will help make this event a special way to say “thank you" to
our wonderful staff!

Your participation makes a big difference. Thank you for helping us create a stronger, more

vibrant school community!
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